Debra Thompson

From: Keith Billi <keithbilli@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 11:35 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Mask mandate

I am opposed to any mandate or law forcing anyone to wear a mask. Communities, states, and countries
around the world that have never had these types of mandates have the same infection rates as those
that do. This proves that masking does not reduce the rate of COVID-19 infections.

All forms of personal protective behavior should be strictly voluntary.

Keith Billi

Sent from my iPhone



